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Circular 51-2019                              29 November 2019 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
PLANNED POWER OUTAGE – TUESDAY, 3RD DECEMBER 2019 – 10:00 TO 14:00 
 
With the progress of the construction of Block B of the apartments, we are now at the stage where the 
electricity needs to be connected, we will need to switch off all power to the village to enable the safe 
connection of the apartment block. 
 
The planned outage is scheduled for Tuesday, 3rd December 2019 from 10AM to 2PM. During the 
outage we will have limited emergency power in the Lifestyle Centre for the duration of the outage. 
 
Please prepare in advance, should you leave your home please ensure that specific appliances like 
ovens, hot plates, kettles and irons etc are turned off before you leave your home. 
 
We apologize in advance for any inconvenience that the outage may cause. 
 
Thanking you in advance of your cooperation. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Roy Martin 
Assistant Village Manager 
 
Let’s work Together to make “The Village of Our Dreams” 
 


